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Upcoming Right Turn Lane Closure Eastbound Old Baltimore Pike 
 
Newark – The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces that beginning on Wednesday April 17th 
(3PM) the right turn lane from eastbound Old Baltimore Pike onto southbound SR 896 will be closed around the clock 
until Wednesday April 24th (3PM) for pavement construction.  Additionally, one through lane on eastbound Old 
Baltimore pike will be closed overnight on Wednesday April 17th and Thursday April 18th (8PM – 6AM) and then around 
the clock through the weekend (Friday April 19th (8PM) to Monday April 22nd (6AM)) for concrete traffic island 
construction.  The detour for the right turn lane closure is shown below: 

                                              
The public is encouraged to visit the project website 95896improvements.com  to sign up for text/email alerts 
regarding construction-related closures. 
 

### 
 
 

           Delaware Department of Transportation 
                                                                    Excellence in Transportation 

                            Every Trip | Every Dollar | Every Mode | Everyone 
 

            Press Release 
  

mailto:Charles.Mcleod@delaware.gov
https://95896improvements.com/

	C.R. McLeod                                                    April 15, 2024
	Director, DelDOT Community Relations
	Charles.Mcleod@delaware.gov
	302-760-2079 office

